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The Village of Schuylerville Planning Board 
will hold a public hearing on Monday,
September 12, 2022 at 35 Spring Street, 
Schuylerville beginning at 6:30 pm.
The purpose of the meeting is to hold a 
public hearing on the application of 
Second Hand Rose Thrift Shop for 
the approval of a sign upgrade.
